
January 21, 2022

Hello Chester Ronning School families.

We are pleased to inform our school community that our shipment of masks and rapid

test kits arrived yesterday and has been distributed to students today, unless parents

completed the Google Form to decline their items that was sent out a couple of

weeks ago. If you missed the opportunity to decline and did not wish to receive masks

and a testing kit for your child, please return them to the school on Monday.

The government has specified that the single box of rapid test kits is considered to be

a 2.5 week supply, based on administering two tests per week. Families can decide

whether to use them regularly for asymptomatic testing or to save them for if/when

symptoms develop. This video may be helpful in helping to use the testing kit:

https://youtu.be/_NMO3d8jq20

As always, we thank you for continuing to use the Alberta Health Daily Checklist.

Please don’t hesitate to call the school if you have any questions.

Take good care

Sincerely,

Reid Lansing, Principal Nathan Pederson, Assistant Principal

https://youtu.be/_NMO3d8jq20
https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/56c020ed-1782-4c6c-bfdd-5af36754471f/resource/58957831-a4ab-45ff-9a8e-3c6af7c1622e/download/covid-19-information-alberta-health-daily-checklist-2021-08.pdf

